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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I can’t believe this academic year is coming to an end. 
We have had many happy times this year and the friendship and support that you all offer is what makes both 
Cheadle Catholic Schools a special community. I know that we all feel privileged to be part of it. 
 
I wish to take this opportunity on behalf of the staff and governors to thank you all for your continued support 
throughout the school year. 
 
I would also like to thank the staff for the incredible amount of hard work, care and commitment they have 
shown once again this year. We have so much to be proud of including our Manchester Airport Eco Award, the 
development of our Forest School and our fabulous 2023 sport’s awards!   
 
Thankyou to our wonderful PSA who have put on some amazing events this year and have raised a fantastic 
£6186 for our schools !! To find out how these funds will be used please click on the link below to read the PSA 
Summer newsletter.  
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Summer-2-2023-Newsletter.pdf 
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Thank you to all of the staff for a wonderful year! 
 
Year 2 leavers: 
 
We are immensely proud of our 
year 2 leavers and they will 
always have a special place in 
our hearts. We know that they 
are going to continue to thrive 
and grow in our fabulous Junior 
School. Mrs Fender has been 
delighted with how the children 
have settled in during their 
transition visits and all of the 
Junior Staff are really looking 
forward to welcoming the 
children into their school in 
September.  
You have been a fantastic year 
group children and we hope that 
you take some very special 
memories with you!  
 
We wish you all lots of luck, love 
and happiness on the next stage 
of your next journey. We hope 
that you will all keep in touch and 
let us know how you are getting 
on. 
 
 
We recognise that it is not only the pupils that are moving on at this time of year, but that we also say good bye 
to many families who have been part of the Cheadle Catholic Infant School  journey who will also be leaving us 
too. We would like to thank each and every one of you for your support over the past years and we wish you 
well for the next part of the educational adventure with your child.  
 
 
 
Year 2 Fest! 
 
Year 2 have had a fabulous day today at the Year 2 Fest!! They have toasted marshmallows, popped corn, 
performed on the karaoke as well as enjoying crafts and construction inside. 
 
A huge thankyou to Mrs Marshall and to all of the Year 2 staff for making today so special for our Year 2 
children.  
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Year 2 Disco: 
 
Our Year 2 disco will be held after school on Monday 3.30-4.30pm.  
Year 2 children may bring their party clothes into school and can change into them at the end of the school 
day. Year 2 children will need to be picked up from their classroom doors at 4.30pm unless they are going to 
After School Club.  
 
Nursery Graduation: 
 
Today our Nursery 2 children graduated and showed us all how ready they are for Reception. 
They sang their hearts out and showed us just how wonderful they are!! We are so proud of you Nursery and 
we look forward to the Nursery 1 assembly on Monday. 
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Mrs Pullar                                               
 
On Tuesday we will say goodbye to Mrs Pullar as she 
begins her new venture. We thank her for all of the love 
and kindness she has shown to us over the years. We 
will miss her immensely and we send her on her way with 
lots of love and prayers. 
 
 
 
World Cup 2023: 
 
This week we have been preparing for the Women’s World Cup by learning about some of the players and 
practising our own football skills! 
Sadly we said goodbye to Mrs O’Hare yesterday as she begins her retirement.  
We thank Mrs O’Hare for her fantastic support over 6 years here at CCIS. We have loved working with her and 
have really valued her support and enthusiasm. We send Mrs O’Hare on her way with lots of love and prayers.  
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Outstanding Behaviour Awards:      

 
Today we congratulated the children who have received an outstanding behaviour award from their class 
teacher.  
Well done to the following children who have been a great example to their friends and shown excellent 
behaviour both in the classroom and at playtimes. We are very proud of you all! 
 
N: Mabel & Ashling 
R1: Rita & Joe 
R2: Anthony & Summer 
R3: Imogen & Teddy 
1O: Holly & Sammy 
1DW: Hattie & Luke 
1BM: Bertie & Reeva 
2L: Harriet & Teddy 
2NB: Jai & Sadie 
2W: Grace & Oliver 
 
Class 2NB trip to Whitworth Art Gallery: 
 
This Tuesday class 2NB had a fabulous trip to The Whitworth. The children explored different types of 
sculptures both in the gallery and outside in the Art Garden. They looked at the different materials 
used to make sculptures and then had lots of time to get creative themselves. Working as a team, they made 
sculptures from all sorts of different craft resources and met the challenges they were given with enthusiasm 
and excitement. 
 
Well done children you were full of brilliant ideas and so many questions! What a lovely way to end the year. 
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Class of the Half Term:    
 
This week the class tokens were counted and we are delighted to announce that this half term’s 
winners are 2W! Well done to all of the children in 2W who have earned tokens for excellent 
behaviour, good manners, hard work and for always trying their best.  
 
They will be rewarded with a non uniform day on Monday. 
 
Ragbag: 
 
We have joined the 'Rag Bag' recycling scheme has been developed to provide regular fundraising for schools 
in the UK. 

Through Rag Bag we are able to help recycle textiles and clothing that may have ended up going to landfill. It 
is estimated that approximately 1.75 million tonnes of clothing waste is produced in the UK every year. 

Out of this vast tonnage around 1.2 million tonnes is sent unnecessarily to landfill. 

If we can divert some of this tonnage away from landfill we will directly help the environment and help provide 
good quality clothing to some of the poorest developing nations in the world. 

We can accept the following items: 

  Wearable Clothing 
  Paired Shoes 
  Handbags 
  Belts 

 

We cannot accept the following items: 

 Workwear 
 Uniforms (including School Uniforms) 
 Wet/Soiled Clothes 
 Curtains 
 Towels 
 Duvets or Duvet Covers 
 Pillows or Pillow Cases 
 Blankets 
 Table Cloths 
 Linens 
 Cushions 
 Carpets 
 Suitcases 
 Books 
 Bric a Brac 
 Clothes Hangers 
 Electricals 
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The Rag Bag collection bin has been positioned between the Infant & Junior School near the front entrance 
and will be open for collections from September 
 
 
 
 
And finally 
 
 
 

Thankyou for a wonderful year! 

Thankyou for your lovely cards and gifts this week. 

Have a brilliant summer holiday and I look forward to working 

with you again in September. 
 
 

Pause for Reflection 
 

 
  
 

‘We love because He first loved us.’   
 

1John 4:19 
 
 

LOVE~RESPECT~SHINE 
 
 
 

Have a lovely summer break. 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 4858733 
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Diary Dates    
 
 
Tuesday 5th September School opens for Year 1 & 2 
Wednesday 6th September Reception children begin school 
Monday 11th September  Nursery children begin school 

Friday 20th October School closes for Half Term 

Monday 30th October School opens for Autumn Half Term 2 

Friday 22nd December  School closes for Christmas 

Monday 8th January  School opens for Spring Term 

Friday 9th February  School closes for Half Term  

Tuesday 20th February School opens for Spring Half Term 2 

Thursday 28th March  School closes for Easter 

Monday 15th April  School opens for Summer Term  

Friday 24th May  School closes for Half Term  

Monday 10th June  School opens for Summer Half Term 2 

Thursday 25th July  School closes for Summer 

 

 
 
 
 

 


